
Spreydon Heathcote Community Board Agenda 2 December 2003 

5. KERB AND CHANNEL PROGRAMME 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager  Ken Stevenson, DDI 941-941-8555 

 
 The purpose of this item is for City Streets to present the proposed kerb and channel programme (new 

years 2 to 5) to the Board for its consideration. 
 
 This matter was adjourned at the Boards 25 November 2003 meeting in order that more detailed 

information be provided.  A further copy of the minutes from the seminar meeting held on 
18 September 2003 are distributed with the agenda. 

 
 Members will recall that the new prioritisation process involves a step where Community Boards can 

reprioritise streets within their area within the years 2 to 5 of the programme. 
 
 The attached programme includes key points and reasons for the streets being where they currently 

are on the programme.  Proposed changes will need to be reported back to the City Streets Unit by 
5 December 2003. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board consider the proposed kerb and channel programme 

(years 2 to 5) and advise of any changes to priorities. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 
 


